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What we’ve done so far 

Community Involvement - Community Working Group (CWG)

Airport Road Environmental Assessment from 100m north of 
King Street to 300m north of Huntsmill Drive, Town of Caledon

Public Notice

The project team has been completing the following 
technical and environmental studies:

•	Natural Environment 

•	Stage 1 Archaeological Assessment

•	Cultural and Built Heritage Assessment

•	Drainage and Stormwater Management

•	Our CWG members have had an important role on the 
EA and have been the link between the Project Team 
and the community.

•	They have attended meetings involving in-depth 
discussions and the feedback received from members 
has been valuable to the project team.

•	Noise Impact Assessment

•	Air Quality Assessment

•	Contamination Overview Study

We have also been consulting with technical agencies on the 
technical studies, as well as considering feedback received 
from agencies, Community Working Group and the public.

•	CWG members have helped identify opportunities 
and issues for the EA.

•	We thank the CWG members for their participation 
and contributing their time to attend project 
meetings, including the Neighbourhood Walk in 
November 2018. 



Public Notice

CWG neighbourhood walk

Study Timeline

What’s Next?

Stay Tuned Contact Us

Due to the current COVID-19 conditions, the project team is planning 
to hold the second PIC online when the public will be able to call in to 
the session at a specified date and time. Participants will be able to ask 
questions or provide their comments to the project team members in 
an online format.

At PIC No. 2 the public will be able to review: 

•	CWG, Public and Agency feedback 

•	 the findings of the technical studies and assessments

•	 the technical evaluation of alternative design concepts, and 

•	 the preliminary preferred design concept.

More information on the second PIC will be provided 
nearer the time on the Region of Peel project website, 
in a mail out to all property owners within the study 
area as well as advertised in the Caledon Enterprise 
and Caledon Citizen.

Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. TPL-0250 2020/07/30
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Click to visit the project website 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19
Critical infrastructure construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, contractors and the community safe 
by complying with provincial guidelines, physical distancing, using personal protective equipment, and adjusting work 
schedules and shifts.
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